
Summer Paving Completed 

Perhaps you've noticed the new asphalt pavement on Martin and Randolph Roads.  Both roads 

have been chipped and sealed and new lines have been painted.  Thanks to the Sunoco Pipeline 

Company for footing the bills on these worthy projects.  The Suffield Road Department has 

also completed its agenda of chipping and sealing for 2015.  Thanks for a great job on the 

roads.  The Road Department is now concentrating on mowing. Some of the roads in Suffield 

are maintained by the Portage County Engineer's Office, while State Route 43 and U.S. Route 

224 are maintained by O.D.O.T.       (August 13, 2015) 

 




